
Herefordshire Core Strategy Examination 
 
Inspector Note 1 
 
Topic: pre-hearing meeting. 
 
It is not my normal practice with local plan examinations to have a pre-
hearing meeting.  I will be producing my list of Matters and Issues in the 
near future, together with guidance notes for all parties on the production 
of statements, presentation and general information about the running of 
the sessions.  Having consulted with the Council I have decided that a 
pre-hearing meeting will not be necessary for the Herefordshire Core 
Strategy examination.   
 
 
Christine Thorby 
Inspector  
 


